
Safe Management Measures at

Food & Beverage Establishments
(Updated: 15 May 2021)

Separate queues for customers 
and delivery personnel. Clearly 
mark out queueing areas and 
space them out by at least 1m

From 15 June 2021, 
F&B establishments required to 
deploy SafeEntry will need to 
provide SafeEntry Gateway as an 
option for check-in

Implement mobile 
ordering, pre-ordering 
and contactless payment, 
where possible

Customers, staff and 
delivery personnel to wear 
masks at all times

No public entertainment 
such as live music, radio 
broadcast, TV/video 
screenings and karaoke

Do not carry out any events 
and promotions that will 
cause crowding

Accept takeaways and 
delivery orders only. 
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MIND THE GAP

For more information, visit

enterprisesg.gov.sg/covid-19/safe-distance


